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August 17, 2023 
 
Ms. Angela Hinnegan, COO 
South Peninsula Hospital 
4300 Bartlett Street 
Homer, AK 99603 
 
Via email: ahinnegan@sphosp.org 
 
RE:  Request for Additional Information on a Certificate of Need Application – South Peninsula Hospital’s 

Nuclear Medicine Department and Pharmacy/Infusion Colocation Project  
 
  
 
Dear Ms. Hinnegan 
 
Per 7 AAC 07.050 Review for Completeness, the certificate of need (“CON”) program requires additional 
information to declare South Peninsula Hospital’s (“SPH”) CON application complete. 
 
Please see a listing of the required elements necessary to declare SPH’s CON application complete: 
 

A. Confirmation of completion date(s):  Per page 127/182, Pharmacy/Infusion will open after Phase 1 is 
complete, and per page 129/182, Nuclear Medicine will open after Phase 2 is complete.  
 

1. Page 10/182 has a completion date of 12/2025. Does this correspond to the completion date 
of Phase 1? 

 
2. Page 99/182 has a completion date of 7/2026. Does this correspond to the completion date of 

Phase 2? 
 

3. If all services pertaining to the CON will begin at the same time, please provide that date. 
 

B. The Office of Rate Review requires the projected increase in revenues for the first four complete years 
of service for each of the three services described in the CON application (Nuclear Medicine, Infusion, 
Pharmacy).  
 

1. Page 62/182 presents the volume projections for Nuclear Medicine and the Nuclear Medicine 
Profit and Loss Statement. The profit and loss statement indicates revenues and expenses are 
for the hospital ex: (“Hospital Revenues”, “Hospital Expenses”).  Please confirm that these 
revenues and expenses are specific to Nuclear Medicine or provide the projected revenues 
and expenses that are specific to Nuclear Medicine. 
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2. Please confirm which volume projections for Nuclear Medicine should be used to calculate 

the fiscal impact of Nuclear Medicine, page 24/182 or page 62/182. 
 
 

3. Page 109/182 presents an income statement for the facility for 2027-2029.  Pease provide a 
separate profit and loss statement of projected activity specifically for Infusion and Pharmacy 
for the first 4 complete years of service. 

 
 
Please provide this requested, additional information no later than October 16, 2023.  The department will 
notify you that the application is complete, or that it requires additional information, no later than 20 days post 
receipt of this submittal. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Alexandria Hicks, CON Program Coordinator 
 
 
/ah 


